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HOUSE BILL NO. 146 

INTRODUCED BY HARRINGTON 

BY REQUEST OF THE DEPARTMENT OF LABOR AND INDUSTRY 

January 13, 1979 

January 18, 1979 

January 19, 1979 

January 22, 1979 

January 23, 1979 

January 24, 1979 

January 25, 1979 

January 26, 1979 

February 9, 1979 

February 12, 1979 

IN THE HOUSE 

Introduced and referred to 
Committee on Labor and 
Employment Relations. 

Committee recommend bill 
do pass and be placed on 
Consent Calendar. Report 
adopted. 

Printed and placed on 
members' desks. 

Objection to third reading 
Consent Calendar. Referred 
to second reading. 

Second reading, pass 
consideration. 

Second reading, do pass. 

Considered correctly 
engrossed. 

Third reading, passed. 
Transmitted to second house. 

IN THE SENATE 

Introduced and referred to 
Committee on Labor and 
Employment Relations. 

Committee recommend bill 
be concurred in and placed 
on Consent Calendar. 
Report adopted. 

Consent Calendar discussion. 



February 13, 1979 

February 13, 1979 

February 14, 1979 

Consent Calendar concurred 
in. 

IN THE HOUSE 

-2-

Returned from second house. 
Concurred in. Sent to 
enrolling. 

Reported correctly enrolled. 



46th Legislature LC 0:>75/01 

1 ~JA INTRODUCED BY z 

3 BY REQUEST OF THE OEPARTHENT OF LABOR AND INDUST~Y 

~ 

5 A BILL fOR AN ACT ENTITLED: •AN ACT AMENDING SECTION 

6 39-51-101e MCAe TO CHANCE THE TITLE Of THE 1 UNE~PLOYHEHT 

l COMPENSATION LAW 1 TO 0 UNENPLOYMENT INSURANCE LAW 1 AND 

8 OIRECTINCO THE COOE COMMISSIONER TO MAKE APPROPRIATE 

9 TERMINOLOGY CHANGES.• 

10 

11 BE IT EHACTED BY THE lEGISLATURE Of THE STATE OF MONTANA: 

1Z Section 1. Section 39-S1-10lo MCAo Is aaended to read: 

13 •39-51-101. Short title. Thi~ chapter ~ha11 he known 

1~ and •ay be cited as the •uneMP1oy .. nt Eo•pens~~ lnJuran'e 

1'5 Law•.• 

16 Section z. Instruction~ to code co .. lssloner. The code 

ll co .. issioner is authorized and instructed to change any 

18 reference in the Montana code annotated fro• •une•p1oyeent 

19 co.pen~ation• to •une•ploy_.nt Insurance• except in T-1-111o 

ZO 39-51-Z306o and 39-51-Z501· 

-End-

HB ''1 b 
I N T R 0 D U C E D B I L L 



46th legislature LC 0~75/01 

1 

l 

3 

4 

5 

Approved by COIII!l•ittee 
on Labor & Employaent 
Relations 

INTRODUCED BY 
~_81.&_ 

~ 
BY REQUEST OF THE DEPARTMENT OF LABOR AND INDUSTRY 

A BILL FOR AN ACT ENTITLED: •AN ACT AMENDING SECTION 

6 39-51-101o MCAt TO CHANGE THE TITLE Of THE "UNEMPLOYMENT 

7 COMPENSATION LAW 1 TO "UNEMPLOYMENT INSURANCF LAW 1 AND 

8 DIRECTING THE CODE COMMISSIONER TO MAKE APPROPRIATE 

9 TERMINOLOGY CHANGES.• 

10 

11 BE IT ENACTED BY THE LEGISLATURE OF THE STATE Of MONTANA: 

IZ Section 1• Section 39-51-IOio MCA, Is a.anded to read: 

13 •39-51-101• Short title. This chapter shall be known 

14 and may be cited as the •une.ployment ~"s~+Oft Insurance 

15 La'!••• 

16 Section z. Instructions to code co .. lssloner. The code 

17 co•missioner is authorized and instructed to change any 

18 reference in the Montana code annotated fro• •une~loy.ent 

19 co•pensation• to •une~loy.ent Insurance• except In 7-I-111o 

!0 39-51-Z306, and 39-51-ZSDl• 

-End-

,, 
'~ • ., 

CoNttT I£_EN,y t 



46th Leqislatu~e H'l f1146f02 

HOUSE BILL NO. 146 

2 INTRODUCED BY HARRINGTON 

3V RE~UEST OF THE OEPART~ENT OF LABOR A~O INOUSTRV 

4 

., A biLL FOR AN ACT ENTITLED: "AN ACT AMENDING SECTION 

~ 39-51-10lt MCAt TO CHANGE THE TITLE OF THE 'UNEMPLOYMENT 

7 COHPt~SATIO~ LAW' TO 'UNEMPLOY~ENT INSURANCE LAW' .t.NO 

II DI~ECTlNG THE CODE COMMISSIONER TO MAKE APPROPRIATE 

9 TERMINOLOGY CHANGES.• 

10 

11 3E IT ENACTED BY THE LEGISLATURE Of THE STATE OF MONTANA: 

12 Section 1. Section 39-51-lOlt ~CAo is amended to read; 

13 "39-51-101. Short title• This chapte~ shall be known 

14 <tnd may be cited as the •unel!lployaent &ea~e,seto-e, l~LlOUi: 

1'> Law"•" 

l& Section 2. lnst~uctions to code coamissioner. The cnde 

17 cnmmissione~ is autho~ized and instructed to change any 

16 referenc~ in the Montana code annotated fro• "uneaployment 

19 compensation• to "unemploy.ent insurance" e~cept in 7-1-111• 

20 ~9-51-2306, and 39-51-2501. 

-End-

tlp n __ , JU· 
71::. 

CONSENT CALENDAR 


